
 

Rainhill Chasing Rainbows  
Rainhill Chasing Rainbows is a Community Facebook Group 

that aims to encourage the children of Rainhill to enhance 

the community and the environment they live in.  We hold 

regular litter picks during school holidays and would love 

more children to get involved. Our next event is during 

October half term.  

We have orange council bags available to collect your litter in 

and leave by a council bin for collection. Should you need to 

borrow a litter picker and some high viz we can help! Please 

pop over to our Facebook Page and join in.  

Some of our members have made “Scare Eco Crows” for the 

Rainhill Scarecrow Festival. The Children from Reception 

have also made a few.  You can see them in the Millennium 

Centre and in the Secret Garden in Rainhill Hall during the 

festival.  

St Ann’s support our litter picking events and provide 

Certificates for those children who get involved.   

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


